
 

 

2025 Call for Nominations for Nordiq Alberta 
Directors at Large 

May 30, 2025  

Nordiq Alberta is seeking individuals who are passionate for the sport of nordic skiing and 
are interested in joining the Nordiq Alberta Board of Directors.  As per our current bylaws, 
the following positions are up for election: 3 Directors at Large.  

For the other Directors at Large positions, individuals with experience in 
Policy/Governance, Member Services and Community engagement, Fundraising/Grant 
writing, Human Resources, and IT are of interest to help round out the capacity and 
capability of the Board.  
  
If you are interested in applying for any of the Board positions, please submit your 
application (cover letter and resume) to the Nordiq Alberta office (info@nordiqalberta.ca) 
no later than June 19, 2025. 
   
Thank you for your interest in building a better Provincial Sport Organization! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

T: 780-288-1738 
info@nordiqalberta.ca 

www.nordiqalberta.ca  11759 Groat Road NW  
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